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i oppose the overreach by our State to monitor the water from private property home 

owners outside city limits who have wells.  Home owners on property’s that require a 

well to be installed and then maintain them with the cost of a submersible pump, 

electrical and pressure tank costs should not have other costs associated with this 

necessary natural resource.  Rural properties require the owners to pay for wells to 

be dug and then maintained.  In some instances another well may have to be dug if 

water is not great on the property all expenses paid by the owner.   

 

The Idea that a property owner who has paid for a well and the maintenance of that 

well would have to pay the county and or state for water is unreasonable and 

unethical.  I Chad Brown Strongly oppose this proposed bill!   

 

 

 

 

 

 


